Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 6, 2002

James Harrison
8515 N. 60™ Street
Brown Deer, Wisconsin 53223

Dear Mr. Harrison:
This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 4th, 2002, the Common Council voted to hold

your Public Dance Hall application for Café H20 at 7427 W. Bradley Road in Council. Your
application may be considered at the next Council meeting on June 25™, 2002.

AP

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 6, 2002
Esperanza Ventura
1566 S. 22 Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53204
Dear Ms. Ventura:
This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 4, 2002, the Common Council voted to hold your
Class “B” Tavern application for Esperanzas-Place at 1338 W. Scott Street in Council. Your

application may be considered at the next Council meeting on June 25, 2002.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
Council Services Division City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

June 6, 2002

Mr. Brian J. Barmore, Agent
Jewel Food Stores, Inc.
28140 N. Lake Drive
Waterford, WI 53185

Dear Mr. Barmore:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 28, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "A"
Liquor and Malt license for the premises located at 709 E. Capitol Drive be denied. The Committee
made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, June 4, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an
affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City

Hall.
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
RDL:crr
cc: Milwaukee Police Department,
Administration-Licenses
License Division
City Attorney
File 011383

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.



